

APPENDIX F

Participants in Public or Group Meetings/Persons Interviewed

Note: During the life of this project (roughly from September, 2015 through February, 2016), there were a number of individual interviews, a series of meetings with specific groups, and one invitational, public meeting. There was considerable opportunity for questions and discussions at each of those meetings, and many individuals participated in more than one. All organizational information is that supplied by the individuals.

I am grateful to everyone whose comments or information helped form my understanding of Long Beach and its health care needs.

Matthew Adler, Beach to Bay John Bendo, West End Neighbors Civic Assoc. Barbara Bernardino, Beach to Bay Janet Cohen, Long Beach Chamber of Commerce Executive Board Assemblyman Brian Curran Mike Cruz, Long Beach Housing Authority

Connie DiBenadetto, Beach to Bay Jolene Boden, JASA Amy Dubow, Canal Civic Assoc. Anthony Eramo, City of Long Beach Jacklyn Feldman, League of Women Voters Alan Finchley, Long Beach Chamber of Commerce Executive Board Denise Ford, Nassau County Legislature Lynn Gergen, Beach to Bay Ed Glister, Beach to Bay Martin Gruber, MD, Beach to Bay Assemblyman Todd Kaminsky Scott Kearns, City of Long Beach Michael J. Kern, Long Beach Chamber of Commerce Executive Board Jim Kirklin, Eastholme Civic Assoc. Michele Knox, Westholme Civic Assoc. Max Kramer, Congresswoman Rice's Office Gloria LeBeaux, JASA Joseph Lee, Long Beach Chamber of Commerce Executive Board Paul Levine, Long Beach Chamber of Commerce Executive Board Phyllis Libatti, Beach to Bay

James Lynch, Long Beach Chamber of Commerce Executive Board

Angelo Lomonte, Eastholme Civic Assoc.



APPENDIX F (p.2)

Patrick Maguire, Westholme Civic Assoc. Mike McGinty, Mayor of Island Park Frank McQuade, BBCC Ryan McTiernan, City of Long Beach Hallie Meyers, Office of Assemblyman Kaminsky Annisa D. Moore, Long Beach City Council Avi Mordekovich, Long Beach Chamber of Commerce Executive Board Gerald Ottavino, Beach to Bay George Pappas, Mayor of Atlantic Beach Sam Pinto, Eastholme Civic Assoc. Teresa Pocchia, Long Beach Chamber of Commerce Linda Reed, Town of Hempstead Elaine Rockoff, JASA Jack Schnirman, City Manager, Long Beach Lisa Schwartz, Lido Homes Civic Assoc. Margaret Simat, Long Beach CY Melanie Sinesi, Office of Senator Kristen Gillibrand Dr. Joe Smith, Long Beach Reach Mymissa Stone-Sumair, MLK Center

Kyle Strober, Office of Senator Chuck Schumer Bill Tansey, West End Neighborhood Assoc. Mark Tannenbaum, Long Beach Chamber of Commerce Gemma Tansey Len Torres, Long Beach City Council George Trepp, Canals Civic Association Frank Volpe, LBSDRA Retirees

In addition, a number of people at South Nassau Communities Hospital gave unstintingly of their time and insight. Without coming close to identifying all of them individually, special thanks must be extended to Dr. Josh Kugler, Bill Ulrich, Mark Bogen, Stacey Barrett, and especially Joe Calderone.